REGULAR SCHOOL BOARD MEETING
BLOOMING PRAIRIE, MINNESOTA
February 18, 2020

Lunch Policy
Motion by Kelly Braaten and seconded by Jenny Thurnau to approve the updated lunch policy
below. Motion carried. (6 Aye/0 Nay)

Students will be permitted to charge five meals or a total of $13.50. After this time if payment
hasn’t been made, administration will contact parents to come up with a plan to correct this
situation. Our goal is to work with students and families to provide our students with the
proper nutrition during the school day. This policy was approved at the Feb. 18, 2020 school
board meeting.




